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June 24, 2016 
 
 
 
J. Braam 
Managing Director and City Engineer, CAO Regional Water Supply Environmental and 
Engineering Services 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on June 23, 2016 resolved: 
 
2. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 7th Report of the Advisory 
Committee on the Environment from its meeting held on June 1, 2016: 
 
a) Joan Brady, Sustainable Futures Consulting, and the Agricultural Advisory Committee 

Members BE INVITED to a future meeting of the Advisory Committee on the Environment 
to discuss the impacts of pesticides on pollinators; it being noted that the Science Policy 
Forum on Impacts of and Alternatives to Systematic Pesticides notes provided by D. 
Szoller, were received; 

 
b) D. Szoller BE REQUESTED to provide the Director, Environment Fleet and Solid Waste, 

with copies of the Pollinator brochure to include with materials being provided during 
festivals and events; 

 
c) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to provide the following with respect to the 

Thames River Monitoring to the Advisory Committee on the Environment: 
 

i) a synopsis of the monitoring and tracking that the City implements in order to offset 
spills into the Thames River;  

 
ii)  the most recent report to review; and, 

 
iii)  any reports, when they are provided to the Civic Works Committee; and, 

 
d) clauses 1 to 8, 10 to 13, 16 to 19, BE RECEIVED. (2/12/PEC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/jb 
 
 
cc: J. Stanford, Director, Environment, Fleet and Solid Waste 

G. Gauld, Division Manager, Wastewater Treatment Operations 
B. Mercier, Committee Secretary 
Advisory Committee on the Environment 
Agricultural Advisory Committee 
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